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The Oneida Special School District Board of Education met in regular session on 

Thursday, August 4, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the Central Office Conference Room.  The 

following members were present: Dr. Danny Cross, Mrs. Dorothy Watson, Mr. Brom 

Shoemaker, Mr. Mark Matthews and Dr. Nancy Williamson. Also in attendance were 

Director Jeanny Hatfield, Student Representative Chloe Matthews and Lori Marcum, 

Secretary.  

 

Chairperson Williamson called the meeting to order.  Cade Sexton led those in 

attendance in the pledge of allegiance. 

 

James Stewart with the Elgin Children’s Foundation made a presentation on Bible 

Release Time.  The foundation in cooperation with Children’s Bible Ministry and ALQI is 

requesting 1 hour per month to minister to students from OES grades 3-5.  Transportation 

would be provided for those who want to attend and participation requires parental approval.   

Students will be transported to Bethlehem Baptist Church.  After a brief discussion, the 

board stated they would discuss further and get an answer to the foundation soon. 

  

Chairperson Williamson presented the board agenda for consideration.  There was 

one addition, a fundraiser from OMS girls basketball T-Shirt sales.  Mrs. Watson made a 

motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the board agenda as amended. Vote was 

taken and motion carried.   

 

Chairperson Williamson then presented the consent agenda for board approval. Dr. 

Cross made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the consent agenda as 

follows. Vote was taken and motion carried.  

Consent Agenda:  

1. Approval of board minutes from the June 23, 2016 board meeting. 

2. Approval of board minutes from July 7, 2016 board meeting 

3. Annual Oneida Schools BOE Agenda 

4. Annual School Fundraiser Activities 

  
Under business before the board, Chairperson Williamson presented the Tennessee 

College of Applied Technology Dual Enrollment Agreement for board approval.  Mr. 

Shoemaker made a motion, with a second by Dr. Cross, to approve the agreement as 

presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 
 

Chairperson Williamson then presented the Children’s Center Agreement. Dr. Cross 

made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the Children’s Center 

Agreement as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 

Chairperson Williamson presented a field trip request for board consideration.  The 

request from the OMS 8
th
 grade class is for a trip to Washington, D.C. April 2-7, 2017.  Mrs. 

Watson made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the field trip request as 

presented. Vote was taken and motion carried. 
 

 Chairperson Williamson then presented the Quarterly Reports of Revenue and 

Expenditures for period ending June 30, 2016 for board approval.  Mr. Shoemaker made a 

motion, with a second by Dr. Cross, to approve the Quarterly Reports as presented.  Vote 

was taken and motion carried. 
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 Chairperson Williamson then presented the 2016-2017 Budget for board 

consideration.   After a brief discussion, Dr. Cross made a motion, with a second by Mrs. 

Watson, to approve the 2016-2017 budget as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 

 Chairperson Williamson presented five (5) fundraiser requests for board approval.  

Mr. Shoemaker made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the following 

fundraisers as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 Fundraiser Requests: 

A.  OMS 8
th
 Grade Trip (K. Posey): Krispy Kreme Doughnuts 

B. OMS Incentives (K. Posey): T-Shirt Sales 

C. OMS 8
th
 Grade Trip (K. Posey): Great American Gifts and Cookie Dough 

D. OMS Football (H. Sexton): Selling Cups 

E. OMS Basketball (P. Newport): TShirts 

 

Chairperson Williamson presented three (3) letters of resignation for board 

approval.  The letters were from Mrs. Jonnie Lewis, Mr. Brandon King, and Ms. Eilen Enad.  

Mrs. Watson made a motion, with a second by Mr. Shoemaker, to accept the letters of 

resignation as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 

Chairperson Williamson then presented a leave of absence request from Mrs. Lauren 

Hamby for board approval.  Dr. Cross made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to 

approve the leave as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 

Chairperson Williamson then presented two (2) board policies for consideration.  

Mr. Shoemaker made a motion, with a second by Mr. Matthews, to approve the following 

policies on first reading waiving the second reading.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 Board Policy: 

A.  Attendance 6.200 

B. Student Suicide Prevention 6.415 

 

In the final order of business, Chairperson Williamson presented board policy 5.203 

Superintendent’s Disciplinary Action for board approval.  Mrs. Watson made a motion, with 

a second by Dr. Cross, to approve the policy on first reading waiving the second reading.  

Vote was taken and motion carried. 

 

 Chairperson Williamson then recognized Director Jeanny Hatfield, for the 

Superintendent’s Report.  
1. Director Hatfield announced the following were hired for the 2016-2017 school 

year.   

Tristin Jacobs 

Patty West 

Caitlyn West 

Sierra Barnes 

Rebecca Barker 

Raysa Marlow 

Jimmie Sue Strange 

Elisha Slaven 

Kim Palfreyman 

Dean West 

Amy Garrett 

Katelin Lewis 

Jodi Watson 

Pam Hatfield 

Danny Cox – Softball 

coach 

Substitute Teachers: 

Tabitha Jeffers 

Bryant Harper 

Cody Stephens 

Alisha Cross 
Brittany Lowe 

Lacey Strunk 
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Leah Sexton 

Haley McColloch 

Stuart Manning 

Falesha Fletcher 

Jennifer Payne 

Margaret Manning 

Bo Yancey 

Mark Smith 

Ronnie Cooper 

Dorothy King 

Kim Bates 

Julie Baird 

Eve Zdanio 

Whitney Orick 

Samara Burress 

Shantail Harness 

Tracy Spain 

Rachel Smith 

Crystal Krahn 

Kassidy West 

Destiny Jeffers 

Kaylan McCartt 

Brittany McCann 

Steven Fayer 

Kesse Cross 

Hannah Mulligan 

David Mulligan 

Peggy Smart 

Leisha Lowe 

Daniel Reed 

Brittany Bowling 

Brent Bowling 

Mary Renee Chitwood

 
            Chairperson Williamson recognized Mr. Kevin Byrd, Oneida High School Principal 

for a report.   

1. August 8 was the first full day of school.  Thanks to Dr. Hatfield, Mr. Brown, 

Mr. Terry and the staff for help on getting school started.   

2. Wednesday August 3 was registration day and freshmen orientation.  

3. The parking lot has been resealed and the physical plant is ready for school. 

4. OHS football is scrimmaging Cumberland Gap and Wartburg tomorrow night. 

5. OHS soccer is scrimmaging tonight. 

6. Thanks to First National Bank for sponsoring the mini-grant program for our 

schools. 

7. The student representative for 2016-2017 will be Chloe Matthews. 

8. OHS currently has an enrollment of approximately 420. 

 

Chairperson Williamson recognized Ms. Kelly Posey, Oneida Middle School 

Principal for a report. 

1. OMS principal’s day was conducted August 1 at Possum Trot in Winfield. 

2. August 3 was OMS registration. 

3. Thanks to Dana and Aubrey Sexton for the murals at Oneida Middle School. 

4. OMS football is playing at York tonight. 

5. OMS girls soccer and softball is currently underway. 

 

Chairperson Williamson recognized Mr. Rick Harper, Oneida Elementary School 

Principal for a report. 

1. OES held Meet and Greet on August 3, thanks to Mrs. Sims, Mr. Hicks and the 

entire staff for all of their hard work. 

2. OES enrollment is approximately 600 students. 

3. The first day of school for grades 1-5 will be August 8.  PreSchool, Kinderstart, 

and Kindergarten will phase in over the next two weeks. 
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Chairperson Williamson recognized Mrs. Melinda McCartt, Coordinated School 

Health Director, who gave the following report: 

 School Health Screenings will be September 16
th
 for Oneida Elementary and 

September 9
th
 for OHS/OMS. 

 CSH of Oneida has partnered with Asthma and Allergy Center of Knoxville to 

administer free PFT / asthma Screens for all students in grades 4 and 7. 

 Ridgeview Mental Health, partnered with OSSD School Health to educate staff 

using QPR for suicide intervention and awareness training. A Team of 27 staff 

members were also trained in Youth Mental Health First Aid through TDOE 

Special Projects.  

 Vanderbilt University is Scheduled to train wellness staff and administration on 

August 25,26 .This training will be for the Life Skills Curriculum, Blueprints for 

Learning. 

 TDOE trained staff on August 4, 2016, about the importance of School Climate 

and Safety Procedures for the 2016-17 school year. 

 CSH partnered with ALQI, STAND, and Scott County Schools to host the Back 

to School Supply event on July 30, 2016. Over 1950 people were reached 

during this event. 

 CPR AED classes held on July 21
st
, 2016 trained 47 staff members. THANK 

YOU Children’s Hospital! 

 The Scott County and Regional Health Department funded the “Wilderness in 

the Smokies” FACT SUMMIT for Oneida Schools first T4 Team. The Summit 

addressed tobacco and substance abuse while training youth to be leaders and 

advocates within their schools. Thank you Mr. Brown for being a chaperone! 

Thank you to the following community partners who have worked with 

Oneida School’s Coordinated School Health to provide services this month: 

 Appalachian Life and Quality Initiative  

 The Scott County and Regional Health Departments 

 Children’s Hospital 

 Asthma and Allergy Center of Knoxville 

 

With no further business to come before the board, Chairperson Williamson called for a 

motion to adjourn. Mr. Shoemaker made a motion, with a second by Dr. Cross, to adjourn. 

Vote was taken and motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.  

 

 

 

_________________________    _________________________ 

Dr. Nancy Williamson      Dr. Jeanny Hatfield 

 Chairman of the Board     Director of Schools 


